
OFSHEEA NEWS
Welcome back to a new school year, OFSHEEA Family!

 

The 2023/2024 academic year has arrived, and with it comes an array of
dynamic resources, workshops, and events designed to invigorate your

Family Studies classrooms. To ensure you stay in the loop and receive timely
updates, don't forget to follow us on Instagram and Facebook. 

CONFERENCE REGISTRATION1.

Circle October 14th on your
calendar for our Annual Meeting,
taking place from 9 AM to 12 PM.
Your presence is crucial to achieve
quorum and address vital matters. 
Keep an eye on your inbox for
registration and proxy forms in
the coming weeks.
Your participation helps shapes
our future!

DON'T MISS OUR ANNUAL
MEETING ON 

OCTOBER 14TH, 9-12! 2.

We are so excited to have
our first in-person
conference since 2019! In
our keynote presentation,
Stacie Oliver & her panel of
students will talk about their
experience with UNgrading,
followed by 3 sessions of
hands-on workshops that are
sure to be useful for any
Family Studies classroom.
Visit the link provided in this
email to register!



3.

5. 6.

Positions of Eastern Rep, Northern Rep, and Western
Rep will be up for election at the 2023 Annual
Meeting. Please contact us (ofsheea@ofsheea.ca) if
interested in running. 

ELECTIONS 2023

OFSHEEA members are great professionals who work in the
different areas of Family Studies & Home Economics every day. If
you know an amazing OFSHEEA member and want to recognize
their dedication and hard work, consider nominating them for one
of our awards, which will be given at our 2023 AGM. 

You can get more information about nominations and the awards
by visiting the link provided in this email. 

THE DEADLINE TO NOMINATE IS OCTOBER 2ND, 2023

AWARD NOMINATIONS4.

READ MORE AT https://ofsheea.education/

WATCH FOR...

DON’T FORGET!

OFSHEEA has free
resources for Food &
Fashion labs available for
you to use immediately!
Visit the our free
resources page to find
them.

https://ofsheea.education/
free-resources/

Keep an eye out for
Research & Inquiry
resources that will be
coming your way very
soon! Details on our
social media to follow!

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1KXNnBpo6sQrzzUGEL5kMYn8cAdeNjOR4?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1jAgvRy4SqcTDzGEMipksoEy6ncX5JLy8?usp=sharing

